
Subject: Re: Arturo Chavez follow up
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 04/09/2018 08:26 PM
To: Rebecca Drapper <rebecca@lani.org>
CC: Veronica Hahni <veronica@lani.org>, Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>

I'm on it!

On Mon, Apr 9, 2018, 5:17 PM Rebecca <rebecca@lani.org <mailto:rebecca@lani.org> > wrote:

Hi Dan:

Thank you so much for the information sharing and instilling a true sense of 
urgency at today’s meeting regarding the petition drive.

We appreciate your identifying key properties for the council office to follow up 
on. We extra appreciate your reaching out to Arturo on those properties.

If you would please share the list with us as well Veronica would like to follow 
up with Arturo after you reach out to him.

Many thanks!
Rebecca

Sent from my iPhone
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